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STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING April 22, 1992 HOBBS NEW WIEXICO 883411580
GOVERNGR (505) 393-6161

Phillips Petroleum Company
4001 Penbrook
Odessa, TX 79762

Attn: K. R. Oberle

RE: Reclassification of Well
Hobbs Well #4-N Sec. 18, T20S, R37E
Eumont Pool

Gentlemen:

According to the recently submitted gas/oil ratio test the above-referenced
well will be reclassified from a gas well to an 0i1 well in the Eumont Pool
effective July 1, 1992.

You are asked to retest this well since your production for the past three
months has reported no oil production from this well, so it appears this
may be-an erroneous test.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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